
 
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee:  
 
 
 The University of Oregon is an important community of interest that should be preserved in redistricting 
to ensure effective representation. The proposed “Map A” divides the University into three different House 
Districts and three different Senate Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to prevent.  This 
map is an outrageous power grab for Republican politicians to dilute the effect of the larger Oregon cities 
and communities. 
 
 
 I support “Map C”, which preserves the University as a community of interest and ensures its effective 
representation.  
 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
Jacob Tom, MD.   
Springfield, OR 

 


